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Hi David

NOPSEMA was copied into a letter and EPBC Act referral submission on 24 March 2014 regarding
the Bight Petroleum  Pty Ltd Lightning 3D Seismic Survey (RMS ID 2664).

Attached are the links to this correspondence. After review of this correspondence I believe the
information provided is relevant to the assessment.

For the assessment team's consideration as appropriate.

Regards,
Raquel 

Raquel Carter has sent you a link to "Letter - CCd 2014-03-24 IFAW letter to Bight Petroleum new
EP" from Objective.
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